
Dear Parents/Carers,

You AreWarmly Invited to the HFCMATChristmas Carol Service!

We are delighted to invite you to the HFCMATChristmas Carol Service, a festive
evening filled with traditional Christmas Carols. This promises to be a wonderful
celebration, and we would love for you to join us.

Date: Monday, 16th December 2024
Time: 7:00 pm (Doors open at 6:40 pm)
Location: Liverpool Metropolitan Cathedral

The evening will feature carols performed by pupils across the Trust in the stunning
setting of the Liverpool Metropolitan Cathedral. It is the perfect opportunity to come
together as a community and embrace the joy, love and hope of the Christmas
season.

We encourage you to invite your family, friends, and grandparents to share in this
special occasion with us.

Tickets are free and can be booked online at the following link:
https://www.hfcmat.com/event/hfcmat-advent-service-2024/

We look forward to welcoming you and your loved ones to what promises to be a
truly memorable evening.

Best wishes,
HFCMAT

https://www.hfcmat.com/event/hfcmat-advent-service-2024/

